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Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

From: Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Hall, Sharon E. 

kpriceswd@valornet.com; Sheeley, Paul, EMNRD 

RE: Closure request ROC M-14 

int: Fri 9/2/2005 1:04 PM 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

OCD hereby approves closure of the ROC M-14 site OCD case # 1R0426-1. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve (ROC) of responsibility should their operations 
have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to ground water, surface water, 
human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve (ROC) of responsibility for 
compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

Wayne Price-Senior Environmental Engr. 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
E-mail wayne.price@state.nm.us 
Tele: 505-476-3487 
Fax: 505-4763462 

From: Hall, Sharon E. [mailto:Shall@arcadis-us.com] 
Sent: Mon 8/29/2005 9:41 AM 
To: Hall, Sharon E.; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 
Cc: kpriceswd@valornet.com 
Subject: RE: Closure request ROC M-14 

Well- as Kristin points out, the attachment would be handy! Here you go 

« M 1 4 Closure Request.pdf» 

From: Hall, Sharon E. 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2005 8:34 AM 
To: Wayne Price (wayne.price@state.nm.us) 
Ce: Kristin Farris Pope (kpriceswd@valornet.com) 
Subject: Closure request ROC M-14 

Wayne, on behalf of Rice Operating company I am respectfully submitting this request for closure for the M-14 site. No 
groundwater was encountered at the site. A hard copy was sent to you on Friday. Regards, Sharon Hall 

Sharon E. Hall 
ARCADIS 
Site Evaluation Department Manager 
1004 N. Big Spring Street, Suite 300 
Midland, Texas 79701 
432 687-5400 
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Price, Wayne 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

From: Price, Wayne 

Thursday, November 18, 2004 4:24 PM 

'Hall, Sharon E.'; Price, Wayne 

enviro@leaco.net; Carolyn Doran Haynes (E-mail); Kristin Farris Pope (E-mail) 

Subject: RE: BD K-27-1, K-27 and M-14 Work plans 

OCD has reviewed the subject work plans and hereby approves. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this plan does not relieve (Rice Operating) of liability 
should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that pose a threat to 
ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not 
relieve (Rice Operating) of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws 
and/or regulations. 

Original Message 
From: Hall, Sharon E. [mailto:Shall@arcadis-us.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2004 12:51 PM 
To: Price, Wayne 
Cc: enviro@leaco.net 
Subject: BD K-27-1, K-27 and M-14 Workplans 

Wayne, here are the workplans that you were missing. Thank you, Sharon 
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